
 

Thai Language Program, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, invited interested 
people to participate in a lecture on the topic "The Art of Speaking and Communication 
for Work" 

Thai Language Program would like to invite interested people to join a lecture on the 
topic "The Art of Speaking and Communication for Work" on January 6, 2021. The lecture was a 
part of the Preparation for Professional Experience in Thai Course. This activity was honored by 
Ms. Gina Geenafu (Gina), communication specialist, presentation, and personal development, as 
a guest speaker. The lecture was organized via Google meet during 9.00-12.00. 

 


